

## Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE
Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

29 March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Clubs for the Summer Term 2022

Please find attached a timetable for the clubs on offer for the Summer Term.

Please use the Parents Evening online booking system to book your place directly for all the clubs, which are highlighted in yellow on the timetable. Priority will be given to those who already attend the highlighted clubs to give continuity of learning. There is no charge for the clubs run by school staff, for Monday afternoon's multi-skills / active club or Thursday afternoon's Team Sports, which are covered by Sports Premium funding. For all clubs run by outside providers (not highlighted), please book directly with the organiser following the instructions on the relevant flyer, or by clicking on the link in the attached timetable. Please check the year group ranges for all clubs as these have changed slightly since last term. All clubs will start the week commencing 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2022 and will end in the week commencing 11<sup>th</sup> July 2022. There will be no clubs on the May Day Bank Holiday on Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> May.

The parents evening system will be live for bookings onto clubs run by Billingshurst Primary School (highlighted) from **31**st **March 2022 at 2pm.** Please visit <a href="https://billingshurst.schoolcloud.co.uk/">https://billingshurst.schoolcloud.co.uk/</a> to book a club place for your child. You can also access this from our website. You will be able to book the other clubs direct with the providers from this time as well. Any attempted bookings made before this time will not be accepted, so please only email to book after 2pm on Thursday 31st March.

To ensure the safety of your child, registers are taken for all clubs, so please inform the office if your child will be absent for any reason. Please also ensure that children are collected promptly at the end of the club, or that you have advised us if your child (year 6 only) is able to walk home on their own.

If you need another copy of this letter it will be available on the website under Menu/News/Letters Home or from the office.

Yours faithfully

Helen Williamson Headteacher

Eller Williamom















